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Prelude 

Organist     Alita Guthmiller 

Welcome, Mutual Greeting & Announcements Rev. Bernie Haan 

*Call to Worship 

*God's Greeting 

*Hymn:  Red 240  "All Hail the Power" 

Confession and Assurance 

God's Guide for Grateful Living 

*Hymn:  Red 381  "Lord, I Want to Be a Christian" 

Congregational Prayer 

Offering 

*Hymn:  Blue 404  "Lord, Speak to Me, that I May Speak" 

Scripture: Psalm 117 

Sermon: "The Ultimate What, Why, and Who of Life" 

Prayer of Application 

*Hymn:  Red 8  "To God be the Glory" 

*Benediction 

*Doxology:  Blue 399  "Jesus Shall Reign Where'er the Sun" v. 1 & 5 

Postlude 

 
*Please stand if able 



Today/This Week: 
Worship – 9:30 a.m./Annual meeting after church 
 Youth Group Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
January 20 - Coffee Break Bible Study, 10:00 a.m. 

Confirmation – 5-6:00 p.m. via Zoom 
Ladies Evening Bible Study, 7:30 p.m. 

 

Upcoming: 
January 2021 – Peace CRC delivers Meals on Wheels 
January 24 – Worship service, 9:30 a.m. with Rev. Jack Gray 
January 27 - Coffee Break Bible Study, 10:00 a.m. 

Confirmation – 5-6:00 p.m. via Zoom 
Ladies Evening Bible Study, 7:30 p.m. 

January 31 – Youth Group, 7:30 p.m. 
February 14 – Valentine Supper at Peace CRC 

 
January 10:  Attendance- 90; Offering- $1954 General Fund 
 
Sound Board Schedule:  January 17 – Robert Heckenlaible; January 24 – Robert 
Heckenlaible; January 31 – Jeremy Zeeb 
 
ANNUAL MEETING:  The Annual Meeting will be today after church.  Members 
will vote for one elder – nominees are Roger Guthmiller and Mark Schaeffer; 
members will vote for two deacons – nominees are Brett Guthmiller and Jeremy 
Zeeb.  We will also approve a budget for the coming year.  A potential pastoral 
salary would be voted on separately. 
 
Prayer Concerns:  Continue to hold Jim and Christina Woehl in your prayers - 
Jim is under home hospice care; Galen & Connie Schaeffer during Connie’s 
struggle with Alzheimer’s; LeRoy Schaeffer has been diagnosed with lung cancer 
– please keep LeRoy and family in your prayers; Logan Klaudt had surgery this 
past Wednesday – he was moved to an inpatient rehab center in Rochester; 
Robert Heckenlaible had gall bladder surgery on Friday and is home 
recuperating. 

NEXT WEEK Pastor Jack and his wife, Wanda, will begin living among us.  They 
pray that God will bless their ministry by establishing the work of their hands so 
God is praised and the people of Peace Church will experience joy in Jesus.  The 
first message next week reflects the pattern of life in South Dakota that God 
desires for all His people.  The Scripture Lesson is Genesis 19 and the message is 
called “God of the Mountains”.  Pray all his messages help make God’s messages 
from the Holy Bible live in our lives. 



 

MEALS ON WHEELS - January is the month for our church to deliver Meals on 
Wheels.  There is a volunteer sign-up sheet on the table in the social hall.  If you 
can take a day or two or a week, please indicate on the calendar what  
days you are available to deliver these meals.  Contact Donna Zeeb if  
you have a question. 
 
POINTSETTIAS:  If you donated for a poinsettia plant(s) for the poinsettia tree in 
the Social Hall, you may take them home.  Thank you to all who donated for the 
plants! 
 
SIGN-UP FOR MEETING:  There is a sign-up sheet on the table in the social hall 
for people to set up a personal meeting with two elders and/or a deacon.  
Please indicate on the sign-up sheet which elders/deacon you would prefer to 
meet with.  The purpose of the individual meetings is for people to give ideas on 
church direction and any other information you would like to pass along to the 
consistory.  It is a time for elders and deacons to listen to you.  The consistory is 
encouraging everyone to participate! 
 
SCHAEFFER FREEZER MEALS:  If anyone would like to make a freezer meal for 
Galen & Connie Schaeffer, you are encouraged to put in the freezer at church.  
Please mark on the container that it is for Galen & Connie. 
 
Prayer Group:  There is a prayer group that meets at 9:10 a.m. each Sunday 
morning in the council room.  Anyone interested in praying before the service is 
welcome to come.  If you would like more information, talk to Doug  
Schaeffer. 
 

CDC Guidelines: 
*We will be following the CDC guidelines. 
*Please do not attend yet if your health is vulnerable, you are sick, or you are not 
yet comfortable being near people. 
*Please do not linger inside the building before or after worship. 
*Please distance yourself, by family group in the sanctuary.  
*Wearing a mask is welcome. 
*If you have any questions or concern please feel free to contact the consistory. 


